
Special Selectmen’s Meeting – April 9, 2014 
 
Schlag called the meeting to order at the TOB Conference Room at 2:02 P.M. 
Donlan and Duval were present. 
 
Discussion ensued about the Capital Plan for FY 2014/2015. 
 
Joanne Nesti spoke about the jail funding in the Capital Plan and suggested the BOS appropriate 
another $40,000 for the upcoming year for removal of lead paint. 
The BOS thanked her and the Capital Plan Committee for their work on this budget. 
 
Schlag moved to approve $442,178 for the Fiscal Year 2014/2015 Capital Plan.  Approved 
unanimously. 
 
Duval moved to adjourn the meeting at 3:31 P.M.  Approved unanimously. 
 
                                                          Minutes taken by – Melissa Schlag 


